Bill GoEEins

From:

Sent: 20 August 2021 10:03

To: IFD Pubtic Consultations

Subject: Designated Salmonid Waters Bye-Law responss

CAUTION: This emait originated from outside of the organisation. Do not click links or open attachments
unless you recognise the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Minister.
1. We propose that the entire section 7 1s deleted.
2. We Reguest the word "Primarily ™ i removed trom section 4.

3. We request Lough Erne ¢\ cross border water body s added o the st as adesignated salmonid water,
The Lough must be managed as a sudmonid fishers o mamtain the status of the SACS designated for Pearl
Mussels eMargarititera margantiferas which require salmon as therr host to survive. For example the
Cladagh Swanlibary river 1s an SAC tributary of the Upper Brne SAC which has Margaritiera margantitera
as aqualifyving feature

4. We also reguest a copy ot the Appropriate Assessment tor this regulbation.

Best Regards.




